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Senior Counsel 
  

 
        
 
Via Overnight Delivery and E-Filing 
 
 
 
December 17, 2009 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
Re: Energy North Natural Gas, Inc. d/b/a National Grid NH  

Utility Money Pool Agreement 
 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 
Enclosed for filing with the Commission, in accordance with RSA Ch. 366:3, are seven (7) copies of a 
Utility Money Pool Agreement by and among KeySpan Corporation, National Grid Corporate 
Services LLC, The Brooklyn Union Gas Company, KeySpan Gas East Corporation, Boston Gas 
Company, Colonial Gas Company, Essex Gas Company, and EnergyNorth Natural Gas, Inc. 
(“EnergyNorth”) dated as of January 1, 2010, (the “Legacy KeySpan Money Pool Agreement”)   The 
enclosed agreement renews the agreement that is currently in place and is a complete copy of the 
original agreement that is on file in the records of the company.  A copy of this letter and the enclosed 
agreement is also being sent directly to Mark A. Naylor, Water and Gas Director. 
 
On November 4, 2009, EnergyNorth and Granite State Electric Company (“Granite”) filed with the 
Commission a form of regulated money pool agreement.  Granite and EnergyNorth will become 
parties to this regulated money pool agreement when it is executed and made effective; the Legacy 
KeySpan Money Pool Agreement will be terminated at that time.  However, it is not anticipated that 
the form of regulated money pool agreement filed on November 4, 2009 will be in effect prior to the 
expiration of the current Legacy KeySpan Money Pool Agreement on December 31, 2009.  Therefore, 
the Legacy KeySpan Utility Money Pool Agreement was renewed. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
Thomas P. O’Neill 
 
TPO/tas 
Enclosures 

 
40 Sylvan Road, MA  02451 
T: 781-907-1890 � F:781-907-5701 � thomas.p.oneill@us.ngrid.com �  www.nationalgrid.com 
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cc: Mark Naylor, Water and Gas Director 
 Steven V. Camerino, Esq. 
 Meredith A Hatfield, Esq. 
 Edward Damon Esq.  
 
 
 
 
         

 
 
 


